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County of Fresno Report for FMCoC General Membership Meeting: November 9, 2023
Informational
1. The County is drafting a Request for Proposal (RFP) for HHAP services and coordinating with the jurisdictional partners for HHAP5 planning.  Entities interested in applying for funding through the upcoming RFP should register to become a vendor to receive notifications through the County Purchasing website at https://www.fresnocountyca.gov/Departments/Internal-Services-Department/Purchasing-Services. We are planning to release the RFP in November and it will be open for 30-days, so please start preparing your proposals now so you are ready when it is released. 
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